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URC 2022 – Access to waterfront area 

restricted from 3-6 July 2022

In general:

• Access is prohibited to all boats in the waterfront area

indicated in orange (300 metres from the shore), from the

mouth of the Cassarate river/left bank (2.718'132,

1.095'329) to the intersection Riva Giocondo Albertolli,

Via Degli Albrizzi (2.717'324, 1.095'488).

• Fishing, netting, swimming and any other kind of activity

is also prohibited in the same area.

Start:

Sunday 03 July 2022, starting from 12.00.

End:

Tuesday, 05 July 2022 at 24.00.

Specific queries:

For further information please contact the Cantonal Police,

Lugano Lake District – 091 815 95 41.


